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February 17, 2022 
 
 
 
Subject:  CANCELLATION – Professional Engineering Services for Horizon Dr. & G 
Road Roundabout (RFP-4966-22-KH) 
 
 
Dear Firms: 
 
The City of Grand Junction greatly appreciates the interest, time and attention your 
companies have invested participating in the Professional Engineering Services for 
Horizon Dr. & G Road Roundabout (RFP) process. 
 
However, due to budget constraints, it is the decision of the City to herby cancel this 
project.   
 
The City will be preforming the work inhouse with exception of contracting out minor 
subcontractor work.  
 
 
We look forward to your interest and participation in future projects. 
 
Please feel free to contact us with any questions at 970-244-1546. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kassy Hackett 
Buyer 
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